
 

WDTB-LD LICENSE RENEWAL POST-FILING 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 On February 14, 2023, Word of God Fellowship, Inc., licensee of WDTB-LD, Channel 

18, Hamburg, New York, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for 

license renewal. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information 

about how to file comments and petitions can 

visit https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&app

Key=25076f9185bbb86e0185bc01a4b6018b&id=25076f9185bbb86e0185bc01a4b6018b&goBa

ck=N. 

 

-END OF ANNOUNCEMENT- 
 


